

David, Florence

Pray for the Wade Family

Church Planting Missionaries Through the Printed Page!

The Missionary's Most Vital Tool!

Serving with Macedonia since 1978

Tracts † Bible Study Materials † Church Planting Materials

January - March 2021

Dear Pastor and Friends,

We greet you in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, "Who gave himself for us, that he might redeem us from all iniquity, and purify unto himself a peculiar people, zealous of good works." Titus 2:14

2021 has already been a very busy year for us. We have continued to print tracts despite the complications due to the pandemic. We are working on the million tract order for missionaries LeRoy and Amber Rolston and Gene and Robin Trask in Honduras and will be shared with many missionaries and pastors throughout the region. One of the tracts we are printing, is in the Miskito language spoken by the

Miskito people in Northeastern Nicaragua and in Honduras. Gene and Robin Trask are missionaries to the La Moskitia region of Honduras. We hope to have this million tract project finished by the end of April.

You can read about the Trask's ministry at: https://traskgr.wixsite.com/traskfamily. Also check out the Rolston's FaceBook page at: https://www.facebook.com/traskfamily. Also check out the Rolston's FaceBook page at: https://www.facebook.com/traskfamily. Also check out the Rolston's FaceBook page at: https://www.facebook.com/. Rolstons-in-Honduras-1464252057128639/

We told you about the translation of the tract, *Am I Going to Heaven?* into the Vietnamese language. We were so excited and praised the Lord when we received a call from a pastor telling us of some Vietnamese who came to Christ through that tract. That makes all the work, all the long hours worth it

when we hear of people coming to Christ. We rejoice together with you because you had a part in their salvation.

We want to ask you to pray for our granddaughter

who was born on February 3rd. This was our son Mark's second child. She was born with an annular pancreas which was causing a restriction of the duodenum. After birth, the doctors did an immediate surgery to bypass the restriction. This helped but it may be necessary to do more surgery. Please earnestly pray for Eva



that the results of the first surgery will improve and not have to have the second one. She also has developed a staph infection on her cheeks from the tape used to secure the drainage tube to her stomach.

Florence and I would like to thank everyone who sent us Christmas cards and gifts. It was such a great blessing to know we are prayed for and thought of at Christmas and all through the year. We think of you too and pray that God will bless all of you as you continue to reach a world for Christ through the printed page.

In Christ's Service,

Dail & Florence Woode

David and Florence Wade

Our Goals:

- · Reaching the lost through printing.
- Discipling through God's Word.
- · Assisting the missionary in Church planting.

· Assisting local churches in evangelism.

Sent Out From:

Old Suwanee Baptist Church 4118 Old Suwanee Road Buford, GA 30518

Buford, GA 30518 Tim Campbell, Pastor (770) 945-5451

Sent Through:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 (706) 654 - 2818 Print shop (706) 654 -1548

